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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am horrified and outraged by the idea of converting a big chunk
of Griffith Park into yet another manufactured tourist-trap. Our
city's wild spaces and their creatures are direly limited already.
Let's not make it worse and set a precedent for ever more
incursions!



